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1.0 Introduction 
 
The Board gave permission to advertise the two posts of Temporary Property 
Assistants as Permanent Posts at its August meeting. 
 
I am happy to report these posts have now been successfully filled, following 
competitive interviews, by the two individuals who had been working with us on the 
temporary contracts. 
 
I am certain they will be a great help to the teams they are working with and would 
like to note our congratulations to both Yasmin Gray and James Fraser on their new 
appointments. 
 
 
          
2. Recommendation 

The Board notes this report. 

 
 
Kate Crawford 
Depute Assessor & ERO 
22 December 2016 
 
For further information please contact Kate Crawford on 0141-618-5903 or via email at 
kate.crawford@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk  
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